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FCCS TO HOLD CHILDREN’S DAY CELEBRATION AT COSI OCT. 1 
 

Franklin County Children Services is dedicated to keeping children safe and helping families thrive. 
One way of achieving that is providing positive childhood experiences. In honor of all children, the 
agency is proud to sponsor its annual Children’s Day celebration on Saturday, October 1, 2022, at 

COSI (333 West Broad Street) from 10 a.m. to 5 p.m.    
 
Children and families under agency care will receive free admission and refreshments because of 

corporate donations from Kroger and others. Thanks to a partnership with the Franklin County Board 
of Commissioners and COSI, FCCS can offer this opportunity to those who may not otherwise have 
had the chance to enjoy exploring the science and technology museum.  

 
Children Services’ long-held partnership with COSI extends to providing COSI Learning Lunchboxes 
to agency-involved youth. The kits allow young people to learn about science and technology through 

experiments and other fun activities.   
 
General admission is available to the public. Parking is $6.  

 
 

614-275-2523 
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